NCC Construction Danmark A/S
Tobaksvejen 2A
2860 Sgborg

Letter of recommendation for Promostal Sp. Z o.0. Sp.K

NCC Construction Danmark A/S hereby confirm that Promostal was subcontracted to
the manufacturing of steel structure for temporary connection bridge on GO terminal on CPH

airport.

Scope of work included fabrication of beams and steel frames with trial assembly and

corrosion protection.

The project was executed in the period of June-September 2016. The total weight of

the steel structure executed by Promostal was 350 000 kg.

All works were carried out in accordance with our requirements in very high quality. NCC
found Promostal to be an outstanding subcontractor exhibiting the finest qualities in terms of

their product, work, flexibility and efficiency in management.

NCC Construction Danmark A/S can recommend Promostal as a very competent partner

to work with.

Sincerely,

Alex Andersen

Senior Rroduction Manager
\




